
Boy Scouts of America
Pack 207, Killeen, TX
PERMISSION TO PHOTOGRAPH CUB SCOUTS BY BSA REGISTERED
ADULTS FOR THE PURPOSE OF PUBLICATION ON THE PACK 207
INTERNET WEBSITE AND VIEWINGS DURING SPECIAL SCOUTING
EVENTS.

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Quite often, BSA registered adults in Pack 207 take still photographs of Cub
Scouts involved in numerous BSA activities. The probability is very likely that
your child will be photographed while participating in Pack 207 activities. We
want to ensure you are aware of this beforehand, so you can make a decision
concerning the use of still photographs. Youth names and other personal
information will not be posted online. Please complete the form below and return
it to Pack 207.

Sincerely,
Styvette Turnbull
Pack 207 Committee Chair

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I am the parent or legal guardian of ________________________________________________,
a registered Cub Scout in Pack 207. Please print the full name of your child

I DO hereby grant permission to BSA Pack 207 to use photographs of my child. I hereby
consent to the use of these for said purposes. I agree to hold harmless the BSA, Pack 207, its
agent, trustees, employees, and volunteers from any and all damages, injuries or causes of action
which may result from the photography of my child or the publication thereof. To grant consent,
please initial here: __________.

I DO NOT grant permission to BSA Pack 207 to use photographs of my child. To
refuse consent, please initial here: __________.

__________________________________________ ______________________________
Parent’s or Legal Guardian’s Signature Today’s Date


